
 
 
 

River Street Reconstruction 
Public Meeting #1:  

Tuesday, March 26, 2019  

6:00 PM – 8:30 PM  
Cambridge Community Center – Gymnasium 

5 Callender Street (off Howard Street near Western Avenue) 

COME TELL US WHAT YOU THINK! 
The City of Cambridge River Street Reconstruction project will upgrade the sanitary sewer, stormwater and 
water subsurface infrastructure while developing a new surface design for River Street, the bus terminal area 
at River and Magazine Streets near Central Square, and Carl Barron Plaza at the intersection of 
Massachusetts Avenue and Western Avenue. We need your input!  
 
Please join us at our first public meeting to discuss the project, process, and tell us what you like and don’t 
like about River Street. There will be plenty of information about the street and a number of staff available 
for questions. 

*Childcare will be provided by the City of Cambridge* 
Doors open at 6:00 PM, for food, refreshments, and viewing project information. 

Presentation starts at 6:30 PM. 
Please contact the City at least 48 hours in advance to arrange for translation. 

 

   
 
Can’t make the meeting? Leave comments about River Street and Carl Barron Plaza online at 
www.cambridgema.gov/riverstreet.  
 
If you have any questions about this project or the upcoming meeting, please call 617-349-6012 or email 
riverstreet@cambridgema.gov.  
 
The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will provide auxiliary aids and services, written 
materials in alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities upon 
request given 48-hour notice. 
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